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Supplemental Meeting Packet 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  Newberg Planning Commission 

FROM: Clay Downing, Planning Manager 

SUBJECT: Supplemental packet material: Additional Public Comments for File No. MAMD323-0001 

DATE:  June 5, 2023 

 

We have received an additional public comment for File No. MAMD323-0001 during the Planning 
Commission meeting on June 8, 2023. Please review this additional public comment and add to your packet. 

Attachments: 

1. Public Comment from Craig Dalton received June 5, 2023 

 




